
Supporting the next 
generation
Each year high schools from Gladstone, Bundaberg and Rockhampton 
are invited to nominate a student to receive GPC’s Student of the Year 
Bursary, as part of our Community Investment Program. 

Recipients are nominated for displaying a positive attitude, commitment 
to education and for having a great connection to the community.

We would like to congratulate all of the 2018 GPC Student of the Year 
Bursary recipients and their fellow classmates and wish them all the best 
with their future endeavours.

gpcl.com.au l   facebook.com/GladstonePortsCorporation/          
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